
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/12/2017 8:59:00 AM
Subject: Re: Calendar

​Latter


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2017 3:12 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Calendar 
 
OK… do you know whether or not the women should wear a gown or a short cocktail dress because of the 
amount of time you'll be there?
 

Get Outlook for iOS

On Sat, Mar 11, 2017 at 2:50 PM -0500, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​He and Ann and I will be attending the Governor's School for Math and Science Gala on Wed from 6-7 
(cocktails only).
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